“Who’s Afraid of Punitive
Damages?” - Now in Hybrid
Format

Due to massive strikes in Germany’s public transport sector, we have made the
decision to move the conference on “Who’s Afraid of Punitive Damages?”, to take
place in Augsburg on 8/9 March (originally announced here), to a hybrid format.

Accordingly, everyone interested in the topic is welcome to join some (or all)
presentations via this Zoom link (ID: 624 2497 5622; password: &ZB&%1).

The latest version of the conference programme can be found here.
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